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Megan Steer

From: Herzog, Cynthia@SLC <Cynthia.Herzog@slc.ca.gov>

Sent: Friday, July 10, 2015 1:14 PM

To: MPWSP-EIR

Subject: MPWSP Comment Period Extension

To:  Andrew Barnsdale 

 

Andrew – I heard something about a possible 2
nd

 extension on the DEIR comment period to September 30th.  As we 

didn’t receive the previous notice of extension (to July 13
th

) until July 2
nd

, I thought I’d better ask directly.  Could you 

please let me know where this stands? 

 

Thank you, 

Cyndi Herzog 

 

Cynthia Herzog 
Senior Environmental Scientist 
 
California State Lands Commission 
Environmental Planning & Management 
100 Howe Ave., Suite 100-South 
Sacramento, CA  95825-8202 
Cynthia.Herzog@slc.ca.gov 
(916) 574-1310 work 
(916) 574-1885 fax 
 
 
PRIVILEGE AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
 
This message and its contents, together with any attachments, are intended only for the use of the individual to whom or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information that is legally privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication and any attachments or other use of a transmission received in error is strictly prohibited.  If you 
have received this transmission in error, please notify me immediately at the above telephone number or return email and delete this message, along with any attachments, 
from your computer.  Thank you. 
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